
 
 
 
 
Holiday Lighting 
The maintenance committee traveled to several neighboring communities to view light displays 
for ideas. As a result, DPS is ordering various types of lights to test a few concepts in the next 
month.  
 
Hanging Baskets 
Worry Free attended the meeting to discuss this summer’s hanging basket arrangements. 
 
DPS Appreciation Party 
The BSD hosted an appreciation party for DPS employees on January 24th at 11:00 AM. 
 
Old Woodward Construction 
The committee discussed construction signage and lighting during the construction project. 
 
Valet 
The committee discussed the upcoming construction valet service and anticipates posting an 
RFP in February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, February 13, at 8 a.m. City Hall, 2nd Floor Conference Room 
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